
HOA Special Session 
7.17.21 
 
The board met electronically for a special session on 7/17/21. The purpose was to respond to 
an interested homeowner’s request to be added as a member at-large on the HOA Board. The 
addition of an at-large member was suggested by Sage HOA services, as an odd number of 
board members is idea for the prevention of any voting ties. 
 
President made a mention to add Courtney Romsa to the HOA Board. Treasurer seconded the 
motion. All four members voted in favor. Motion passed. 
 
 
  
 
 


